
 

 

 

28th September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find a copy of the school’s extended privacy notice attached. This document details 
how we use and process student data following principles outlined under the GDPR, and 
Data Protection Act 2018.  
 
Due to the impact of Covid-19, please note the addendum to the privacy notice where the 
NHS or other bodies may require us to submit data. In these cases, we will exercise good 
judgement and only do so where necessary, and in a proportionate manner. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the privacy notice, please contact the school via the 
parent app or telephone and we will respond to your query. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr D Fenlon 
Head of School 
 


